
America desperately needs antimony. This mineral is used in munitions, large-capacity storage 

batteries, fire retardants and more. Currently, we are entirely dependent on foreign countries to 

provide this mineral, which is why I am writing in support of the Stibnite Gold Project. This project 

can stop our import reliance on antimony. 

The permitting process has made the Stibnite Gold Project better. Perpetua Resources has listened 

to input from the public and regulators and found ways to reduce its project footprint, improve fish 

habitat and eliminate the need for long-term water treatment. Reviewing the Burntlog Road option 

in the SDEIS, it is clear to me the company plans to mine the area responsibly and minimize its 

environmental impacts. I hope the USFS will move this improved plan forward. 

The Stibnite Gold Project is important to Idaho, our national security and clean energy future. 

Regulators have been reviewing the project for the past 6 years. This time has allowed the project to 

improve and, now, I encourage you to permit the project as quickly as possible. 

Rickey Southard 


